
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Leon Stavrinakis <leon@stavlaw.net>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/16/2014 10:06:21 AM 
Subject: RE: Coastal Crisis Chaplain

Leon,

Thanks for the email. I talked with Chaplain Dewey yesterday. 

Thanks,

Ted

From: outlook_4ee2cde8b5da93b5@outlook.com [mailto:outlook_4ee2cde8b5da93b5@outlook.com] On Behalf Of Leon
Stavrinakis
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 5:28 PM
To: Pitts, Ted; Mottel, Haley; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Coastal Crisis Chaplain

Ted, Katherine & Haley,

I hope this finds each of you well.

Long time Coastal Crisis Chaplain Rob Dewey has been trying to get an audience with the Governor
about the decision of DPS to dump Coastal as the crisis ministry for Troop 6 after many years of service 
to the community down here. To say that coastal is the gold standard for spiritual assistance to victims, 
witnesses, family members and first responders during times of crisis would be an epic understatement.
They have been at it a long time and continue to serve our other agencies in this region. Reverend Rob 

and his staff are passionate about the work they do and are torn up that they are not able to minister 
victims, family members, witnesses and officers in our local DPS cases right now.

Please see what you can do to get them an audience with Governor Haley or her designee so they can
make their case and attempt to work this issue out. They certainly have across the board support from the 
folks on the ground down in this area.

Sincerely, Leon

Leon E. Stavrinakis | Attorney at Law | Stavrinakis Law Firm
S.C. House of Representatives | District 119, Charleston County 
One Cool Blow Street, Suite 201 | Charleston, SC 29403 
843.724.1060 (Law Office) | 843.853.7816 (Law Fax)
803.734.3039 (State House Office) | 1.888.552.0062 (E-Fax)
www.stavlaw.net | www.leonforhouse.com

This message (including any attachments) is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom 
it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the
employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this communication in error, please immediately reply to this message or notify us 
by telephone at 843-724-1060 and delete the message. Thank you.
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